
 
 

           

 
 
heroesfoundation.org 
317-983-6580 
1034 E. New York Street 
Indianapolis IN, 46202 

 

Let’s Celebrate Safely 
 

The Heroes Foundation is committed to the safety of our guests and staff.  Please 
take note of the safety protocols we have put in place for the An Evening With 
Heroes gala on Saturday, January 29, 2022. 
 
At the Event 
The Heroes Foundation is working with the JW Marriott and event planners to 
mitigate risk where possible.  We encourage you to take personal measures to 
protect yourself, including wearing a mask.  We will have a limited supply of paper 
masks on site for guests who need one. 
 
We highly recommend pre-registering before you arrive at our event.  This will 
significantly reduce your time spent at registration tables and ensures you will 
receive all event updates immediately. 
 
JW Marriott Indianapolis staff are required to wear masks, and vaccination is highly 
recommended for their employees.  All surfaces in the JW Marriott Indianapolis 
undergo regular, thorough cleaning. 
 
Duty to Self-Monitor 
By attending the An Evening With Heroes gala, individuals certify that they have not 
experienced any symptoms associated with COVID-19 within (5) days prior to the 
event. 
 
Event Disclaimer 
Attendees voluntarily assume all risks incidental to the event for which the ticket is 
issued, whether occurring before, during or after the event.  All attendees assume all 
such risks related to illness and infectious diseases, such as COVID-19. 
 
We will continue to follow official government and local authority guidance 
and make changes to our safety protocols as needed. 
 
Please visit cdc.gov for updated recommendations from the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention. 
 
 


